TOLLGATE WAY ASSOCIATION

November 11, 1997 Meeting

The Tollgate Way Association Board meeting was brought to order on November 20, 1997,
by President, Jock Bond. the following Board Members were present:

Marge Zitzmann
Edie Smolinski
Mary Klappa

A discussion on the situation with the lights and lamposts proceeded. Mary Klappa
reported that Carl Zirk, the electrician, had removed each of the malfunctioning lights and
the Appliance Fix-it had made the necessary repairs. As of this meeting, all the lights were
functioning. It advised that Carl Zirk give the Association an estimate on the
repair/replacement of the box.

A discussion followed on the Landscape Committee and the following was decided:

1.) The Landscape Committee will come to the Board with recommendations. The
Board will rule on all decisions.

2.) A two year contract with Living Color was voted in with one obstention - Edie

Smolinski.

Christmas decoration day would be December 6, 1997 and the Christmas Party would be
on December 14, 1997 hosted by Terry Parsons.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10pm.
Respectfully submitted:

Mary Klappa
Secretary



